
The HI-5 program has big news on big bottles – two liters big, to be
precise. Starting December 1st, two-liter soda bottles can be redeemed
just like all the other containers bearing the HI-5 label. In fact, for three
months, redemption centers will also accept unlabeled two-liter bottles.*
For now, all two-liter bottles will be counted – not weighed.

Go ahead, Hawai‘i: 
Give yourself a 
bigger, better HI-5.
For more recycling tips and a complete list of redemption centers,  
visit hi5deposit.com or call the Department of Health at (808) 586-4226. 

Meet the biggest thing
to hit recycling.

*At the store, consumers will only be charged the six cents for labeled containers.


